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We are pleased to announce that the tenth International Indology Graduate Research 

Symposium (IIGRS 10) will take place at SOAS University of London, on Friday, 28th and 

Saturday, 29th September 2018.  

We look forward to receiving abstracts from graduate students, as well as early career 

researchers who have completed their PhD within the past five years.  

 

Abstracts should be submitted to iigrsuk@googlemail.com by the May 6th, 2018. We will 

consider all Indological topics provided they are based on primary sources studied in the 

original language. 

Abstracts should not exceed 300 words and should include: 

1) Your name and institution + indication of research degrees and positions held. 

2) the title of your paper; 

3) a broad indication of its subject area; 

4) an outline of its contents; 

Please send your abstract in both Word and PDF format. 

  

More information can be found at: 

https://iigrs.wordpress.com 

 

For further questions, contact us directly at iigrsuk@googlemail.com 


